
Dear The Preserve at Wilderness Lake Residents,   
  
In an effort to prevent gatherings and slow the spread of the COVID-19 virus, The 
Preserve at Wilderness Lake CDD has closed all of the parks, playgrounds, and docks 
until further notice. The closures are in line with the policies of the state park system 
and the recommendations from the National Recreation and Park Association and the 
CDD's insurance company, Egis Insurance & Risk Advisors.   
  
The Closed Parks, Playgrounds, and Docks Include: 
 
The Lodge Playground and Dock - Located at The Lodge 
The Neighborhood Tot Park & Playground - Located at the intersection of Citrus 
Blossom Drive and Whispering Wind Drive  
Stoneleigh/Foxgrove Park & Playground - Located between Stoneleigh Drive and 
Foxgrove Drive 
Oakhurst/Woodsmere Park & Playground - Located on Night Heron Drive & Kendall 
Heath Way 
Cormorant Cove Dock - Located on Cormorant Cove Drive 
  
As a community, we can slow the spread of the COVID-19 virus and minimize the 
impact to our families, friends, and neighbors.   
  
Please continue to monitor the District's website and eblasts for updates. 
https://wildernesslakecdd.org 
  
Thank you, 
  
The CDD Board of Supervisors 
District Staff 
The Lodge Staff 
 

https://wildernesslakecdd.org/

